At the August 2, 2023 Commission meeting, Commissioner Angelo Castillo mentioned conducting a recent poll
of the Pembroke Pines community. It appears an office account expenditure under Chapter 106 of Florida

Statute procured by Commissioner Angelo Castillo in the amount of $7,500.00 was reported on Commissioner
Angelo Castillo's 2023 Q2 Office Account report by paying Winning on the Ground, a known political consultant

firm for data purchase. The poll results were released to the public at a public forum at Century Village during
the Q2 2023.

The item tonight is a public records request being submitted to the City Clerk requesting that all information
related to the poll be shared with the City Commission no later than the next Commission meeting.
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